The Preserve at Poplar Tree

Memo from the Architectural Review Committee (ARC)

12 June 2020

The Architectural Review Committee (ARC) has recently approved five
paint colors for purposes of painting residential front doors a different
color. These five authorized colors are:

225 - Old Colonial Red 227 - Williamsburg (Blue)
220 - Georgetown Green 118 - Colonial White
200 - Black

Numbers above are manufacturer’s numbers. These numbers, along
with the name McCormick Paints, can be Googled to view the colors.
Also, there is a McCormick’s store on the west side of Lee Road just a
couple of blocks from our local Costco store.

Change of door color will require submission of an application to the
ARC. Painting will be allowed only upon approval of the application by
the ARC. Application forms, as well as our community’s Architectural
and Design Guidelines, can be found and printed out at our
community’s Web Site: preservehoa.org.

Many thanks to you for your help in maintaining the architectural
integrity and beauty of our community.

Bl
William E. Meeks (703)-263-2065
Chairman, ARC



